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Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Thursday 26th May 2016 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Year 5 visit to Ken Stimpson School 

 

Year 5 pupils have been invited to visit Ken Stimpson Community School on the morning of 

Wednesday 15th June 2016 for an activities morning. 

 

Children will walk to and from Ken Stimpson. Your child will need to arrive at school at 8.30am 

and be registered, ready to leave promptly at 8.45am. Children will then return to school for lunch 

as usual. Please make sure your child has a coat and a water bottle with them on this day. 

 

Whilst at Ken Stimpson Community School, children will take part in a range of activities provided 

by the school. This is an excellent opportunity for children to visit a local secondary school as part 

of our transition procedure for moving into Year 7 and will provide a valuable experience to help 

prepare children for their secondary education. 

 

Please complete the attached permission slip and return to school by email by Wednesday 8th 

June 2016. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this visit, please do not hesitate to ask.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Cockerill                     Mrs Reynolds 

Year 5 Teacher    Head Teacher 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Year 5 visit to Ken Stimpson  

 

 

My child _____________________________________________ can/cannot take part in the visit to Ken 

Stimpson on Wednesday 15th June 2016.  

 

 

Signed: __________________________________ (Parent/Carer)          Date: _____________________________ 
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